
 

 
 

P.O.BOX: 3442, TEL: 7436600, FAX: 7436650, AJMAN, U.A.E 

 

 

CD. NO. 040/25                                                                                                                                      Date : 03rd July 2025                                                                                                           
 
 
 

Dear Parent, 

 

We would like to share an important information about the upcoming Summer Vacation. The 

Summer Vacation commences from 5th July 2025 Saturday for students and will conclude on 24th 

August 2025 Sunday. Please Note: 4th July Friday is the last working day for Students. Students are 

expected to report back to school from 25th AUGUST 2025 Monday. 

 

Your ward’s attendance on the reopening date is mandatory. 
 

 

OFFICE WORKING HOURS DURING SUMMER VACATIONS 

MONDAY TO THURSDAY : 8:30AM to 1:00 PM 

FRIDAY        : 8:30AM to 12:00 noon 

                                        SATURDAY & SUNDAY   : HOLIDAY 

 

We wish all our students and families a wonderful and rejuvenating summer break. We look forward to 

welcome you back to school refreshed and energized. 

 

 

“ Have a great Summer Holidays….” 

 

 
     Anticipating your kind support and co-operation,  
     Thanking you, 

With regards,  
 
 
 

Dr. S. J. JACOB 
(Principal) 

 

 

SUMMER VACATION  

www.facebook.com/alameerschool www.youtube.com/channel/UCry3yL5bxIALyhSajfmrA3g alameerenglishschool 
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